
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

June 22, 2022 

This meeting was started at 6:37 by President Don Easterbrooks. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 New neighbors were introduced.  

VP Jan Ool updated us on the upcoming events: 

July is the summer BBQ. Trying to get all to sign up. 

August – N0 meeting 

September is our 25th Anniversary party. We will have coffee and cake. There will be Trivia. 

October is pizza and Bingo and Halloween costumes. 

Today was a presentation by Kathy Bork about Lost Pets 0f the Villages. Very informative. 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

  

  


